News: September 2020

A new Management Committee was approved at the September 2nd Monthly Meeting, based on the work of a Nominations Committee headed by Peter Morris. The results are:

President: Hugh O'Neill

Past-President: Curt Allen

Vice-President, Speakers: Gordon Stovel

Secretary: Don Kirkwood

Assistant Secretary & Archives: Niten Barua

Treasurer: Doug Francis

Membership Chair: John Bond

Special Events Chair: Jim Davidson

Activities Chair: Hugo Kamerling

Communications Director & Website: Rick Schwartz